
 
Office Hours 

 Tuesdays      9:30 am - 3:30 pm 
 Wednesdays 9:30 am - 3:30 pm 
 Thursdays    9:30 am - 3:30 pm 

         Telephone:  570-758- 3615  Fax:  570-758- 5465 
Email:  LMTMA132@COMCAST.NET 

 
SR 147 WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT 

The water main replacement project has been completed at the north end of town and the 
operators will be flushing hydrants on August 17, 2011 from 9 am till 4 pm.  Please see 
reverse for more details.  The Authority would like to thank everyone who was 
inconvenienced during that time for their cooperation.  A section of Route 147 will be 
closing on June 27, 2011 for PennDot to replace the existing bridge over Dalmatia Creek. 
 

CDBG INCOME SURVEY 
The Lower Mahanoy Township Municipal Authority has planned to make improvements 
to the water system storage facility, serving our residents.  The current roof structure is in 
severely deteriorated condition and requires reconstruction.  In an effort to minimize the 
cost to our residents and users, the Authority has been seeking grant funding that might 
be used to offset a portion of this cost.  One of these grants requires us to gather specific 
income information for the service area of the Lower Mahanoy Township Municipal 
Authority.   Within the next six weeks, Authority staff will be following up with those 
households who did not respond or incorrectly completed the survey. If we cannot 
complete this survey, the grant money will not be awarded to us and water 
customers will be facing a substantial increase in their monthly water rental 
charges.  We thank you for your cooperation and ask that you contact the Authority 
office if you have questions or concerns regarding the survey.  
 

DAMAGE 
Please contact the Authority Office immediately at 570-758-3615 if you discover that 
damage has occurred on either the water or wastewater system so that the proper repairs 
can be scheduled.  The Authority would like to say thanks to those people who have 
taken the time to report damage and/or leaks.  It is greatly appreciated. 
 

RESURFACING OR CEMENTING 
The Authority would like to remind all its customers that if you are planning to resurface 
your driveway, cement new sidewalks or any other work that would come in contact with 
your water or wastewater service lines, you must contact our operator at 274-0554 at least 
48 hours in advance of the work to be performed on your property. 

 
 
 

Customer Service is Our #1 Priority 
After hour contact – 274-0554 


